
Lakeway newcomers 

January 2017 newsletter 

Membership    
Let your new friends and neighbors 

know about the Lakeway Newcomers 

Club and all of the fun, varied 

activities that are available.   

 

If you have any changes to your 

membership information, email, phones 

or address, please let Sandy know so 

that your information is current. 

 

You can direct them to the website: 

www.lakewaynewcomers.com 

Or Have them contact: 

Sandy Barbari 

newcomers2016@gmail.com 

(512) 382-0981 

Tom Brewer has decided to pass this 

position on to another.  He has been 

incredible for all these years to put 

together the groups.  We are 

grateful for his dedication to help 

us make the Lakeway Newcomers a 

success!   

 

There are two cycles of groups 

each year that you would be 

responsible for putting together.   

 

We really need a volunteer to keep 

this important program going.   

 

If you are interested, please contact 

tom brewer (512) 261-6741 or  

tbrewer51@hotmail.com 

Dining Out Coordinator Needed 

http://www.lakewaynewcomers.com/
mailto:newcomers2016@gmail.com


 

THERE IS NO SOCIAL IN JANUARY – HOPE TO SEE YOU ALL AT 

THE ANNUAL DINNER/DANCE ATH THE LAKEWAY ACTIVITY CENTER ON 

FEBRUARY 9th 

 

check out the gala photos at http://www.newcomeralumni2016.shutterfly.com/ 

 

BUNCO 
 

 

Date:    Monday, January 16th 

  

Time:    6:30 pm, social, 7:00 pm game 

 

Place:  Home of Robin Hermann  

 102 Feritti Drive 

 lakeway 

 

RSVP: Robin Hermann 

 760-707-3801 

                

Cost is $5.   BYOB, snacks will be provided. 

 

Bunko is an easy-to-learn game during 

which you develop new friends, enrich 

older relationships, and share news.  Join 

us for fun and camaraderie. 

DINING OUT 
HOORAY!  NEWCOMERS DINING OUT 

IS UP TO 105 DINERS.  They are 

organized into groups of eight who eat 

at a different restaurant each month. 

Groups are being organized now for 

the January-May cycle.  

  

If you get your name to me by 

December 27th, I  can get you in a 

group. After that date, Dining Out will 

be closed until the new cycle, which 

begins in June.   

 

If interested, contact tom or Ty 

Brewer at (512) 261-6741 or 

tbrewer51@hotmail.com  
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GOLF 

Please Contact Tom Cain if you are interested in playing 

golf@thomasgcain.com 

  
I wanted us to venture a little farther in January, so our next 

luncheon will be at Zack's American Bistro  on Tuesday, 

January 17, at 11:30.  Zack's is located at 5145 N FM 620 S, 

Austin 78734 (512-266-9787.).  This restaurant is located in the 

shopping center in Steiner Ranch that has a Randall's grocery 

store, just off 620. You can either turn right off 620 driving from 

Lakeway Blvd. at the traffic light  by the Chase bank, or turn 

onto Quinlan Pkwy. at the next traffic light, then turn right into 

the parking lot. Zack's is across from Randall's.  The menu has 

quite a selection of food; appetizers, soups, salads, pizza, 

hamburgers, plates...and desserts. So, something tasty for 

everyone! Please RSVP to pbnannie@yahoo.com by Tuesday, 

January 10, if you will attend.   The reservation will be listed as 

Lakeway Newcomers. I have certainly enjoyed planning our 

luncheons this past year and meeting so many wonderful new 

friends.  Georgia Jones will assume this position beginning in 

February, so I will leave you in her capable hands.  

This event is open to both singles and couples and is a great 

way to meet other folks who are new to Lakeway. I hope you 

will join us! 

Paula Barcik 

512-660-3342 

 

 

For the very latest Newcomers 

Club news, check the club 

website.   

Lakewaynewcomers.com 

 

Remember the website-protected 

areas include the membership 

directory.  To access the 

protected areas, enter the user 

name and password.  If you do 

not remember this sign on 

information, please email: 

  

rshulman1@comcast.net 
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Do you know a member, who is seriously ill, 
hospitalized, injured, or has had a death in the 
family?  If so, please call or e-mail Pam Ovlen 
at pamovlen@hotmail.com so that our club's 
support can be shared with a card, by your 
prayers, or other forms of caring. 
  

mailto:pamovlen@hotmail.com

